Mr. Fred A. Deichmann 607 So. Hill Street Los Angeles 14, California

Dear Fred:

I have finally gotten around to writing the Jayhawk Rebound with the baseball notation. I am sorry it has taken so long, but I have been very busy and have had a number of difficult things that were not easy of solution.

I am returning the bound newspaper article that you sent me. With all good wishes to you and yours, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Forrest C. Allen Director, Physical Education Varsity Basketball Coach

fca:med